Facebook: Cobham Youth Program Blog: cobhamyouthprogram.blogspot.com
Dear Parents, July 5-8

There will be NO DAY CAMP on Monday, July 4", due to the holiday.
Please make alternate arrangements for your child.

We will be traveling to the Brokenstraw Pool around Noon on Tuesday, and Friday. We will eat
lunch at the pool. Campers will need a towel, sunscreen, swimming suit/trunks and spending
money if they would like to purchase snacks at the concession stand. Please remind your child
to ask for help with sunscreen if they need it. We will be back at The Salvation Army by 4:00.

On Wednesday we will be bowling in Sheffield at the Glow in the Dark Bowling Alley located at
22 Leather St. in Sheffield. Only half of the camp can be bowling at a time. So, we will be
loading the bus at 9:00 AM and leaving by 9:15 AM for the youngest group and half of the
middle group. The oldest group and other half of the middle group will stay at the building. The
first group will be back at noon. For the oldest group and the other half of the middle group,
we will be loading the bus at 12. The bus will not wait for late comers. Your child will be
eating lunch during their time at the building. Please make sure you send a water bottle with
them in addition to the drink in their lunch. Also, make sure they are wearing socks and know
their shoe size for the bowling half of their day. There is food available for purchase (french fries
seem to be the favorite), so please send money with your child if you would like them to be able
to purchase a snack.

We will be spending Thursday at Waldameer Park and Water World. We will be leaving here at
9 am and returning by 6:30 pm. Make sure you are
here to pick up your child at 6:30 PM. Do not make
my staff wait for you to arrive...Everyone is tired and
needs a break by then! If you’re not scheduled for
early drop off, please have your child here by 8:45
am as all staff will be here by 8:30am. We will be
eating a picnic lunch there. Please send your child’s
lunch with them. We recommend that you send
extra money on this field trip since we are there so
long that they will at the very least, need a drink
before it is all over and maybe something to eat too.
Everything, concessions, souvenirs, games etc... are
all done with Wally cards. This means that your child
will put money on a card to use throughout the day;
they never expire, but they don’t refund the money at the end of the day either. We will put part
of your child’s money on the card and then if they need more we will help them refill it. There
are numerous machines throughout the park to do this at and our staff will help them decide
how much they need throughout the day, but it probably won’t be exact and your child may
come home with a little money left on their card, so | just wanted to let you know up front. Your
child will need to wear his/her Day Camp T-shirt and bring a swimming suit, towel and
sunscreen as well. Your child will also need to bring sneakers for the regular park. Some rides
require them to be permitted to ride.

Jamie



